
    New Zealand Ice Hockey Fed. Inc.

P O Box 488
Christchurch

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
Christchurch 23/24 th February 2008. 
D.A.Lewis factory, Sockburn,Christchurch.
9.00am start.

To all Delegates, new Delegates and Regions,

It’s that time of the year again when the NZIHF AGM rolls around and gets everyone 
thinking about winter and ice hockey again.

All Portfolio holders need to complete their Reports detailing the years activities and 
send these to the Secretary,  

                                 Brian Hunt
         P.O.Box488

                                 Christchurch.
                                
At the latest by the 8th February 2007, so Brian can collate all the Reports and send 
them out to you with the official notice of the meeting.

Any Remits or any other business to be transacted at the AGM needs to be in at the 
same time.

Thank-you all for your commitment over the last twelve months and I look forward to 
hearing what you have been up to in your Reports.

Kind regards,

Graeme Glass,
NZIHF President.
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